April 27, 2020

VIRTUAL MEETING HELD VIA GOOGLE MEET DUE TO COVID-19 PANDEMIC
Colette Lastiwka, Fiona Nyuli, Shannon Blyth, Kristy Rice, Erin Crawley, Melanie
Doiron, Brenda Watmough, Melissa Orr-Langer, Donna Hayden, Aoife Cahill,
Melissa Damur

Ted Paszek — EICS Trustee

8:23 p.m.

Erin Crawley

Treasurer's report to be deferred to the May meeting.

Shrove Tuesday was held on Tuesday February 25, 2020. Staff and students
enjoyed a pancake and sausage lunch courtesy of the Parents Association.
* Kim Laakso will organize the lunch again next year.

* Unfortunately we're unable to hold our 9" annual plant sale that was
scheduled for May 9, 2020. We will still be selling gift certificates in $25
denominations that can be used at the south cooking lake greenhouse.

None

Tuesday May 19, 2020 directly following the School Council meeting

Adjourned by Erin Crawley Time 8:36 p.m.




